
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

6th February 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The PTFA have organised a mini Valentine Raffle, which will give one lucky winner the chance to win a 

chocolate bouquet.  

Attached are some raffle tickets for you to sell to your family and friends (and yourself of course)! 

Tickets are 20p each / £1 per strip and we have attached two strips (total value £2.00).  

Please can you send money and tickets back in to class or the office, each ticket will need to have the name 

and the telephone number of the buyer by Thursday 13th February.  

The raffle will be drawn on Friday 14th February. 

Unfortunately, any tickets without a name/telephone number will not be entered into the draw.  

This is a brilliant opportunity to raise some further funds for school and we thank you for your continued 

support. 

West Vale PTFA 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


